Dike, Darlene

From: Meynell, Charlotte

Sent: 22 February 2017 17:54

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2016/7068/P: 8 Nassington Road
Hello,

Please find below a response from the Hampstead CAAC for the above application, to be
uploaded onto M3 and Trim.

Many thanks.

Charlotte Meynell

Junior Planning Officer
Regeneration and Planning
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 020 7974 2598
Web: camden.gov.uk

2" Floor
5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

o on new improved posters on lamp posts

o by signing up to planning e-alerts

o« in the planning section of the Camden Account

o through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: John Malet-Bates

Sent: 22 February 2017 10:57

To: Meynell, Charlotte

Subject: 2016/7068/P: 8 Nassington Road

Dear Ms.Meynell,
Apologies for late submission, which I have to fit into so many other things, work and locally.

Hampstead CAAC objects to the following aspects of this proposal:

There are too many rooflights and they are over-large. This adds to light pollution which it is our aim to help reduce.
Full width extensions are not welcome in general although there does not appear to be much impact on the
neighbours.



Regards,

John Malet-Bates

For Hampstead CAAC

4 Ferncroft Avenue, Ne3 7PH




